
 

 

 

13th October 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Jacolly Puppet Theatre will be visiting school 
on the morning of Friday 8th December. They will 
be performing a fun Christmas show for 
Nursery, Foundation and Key Stage 1. 
 
To help cover the cost of this exciting 
experience, we are asking for a contribution of 
£2.50 per child, which can be paid using 
ParentPay.  If you have any queries about 
this, please see Mrs Swabey in the office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Sarah Haddy 
Early Years Teacher 
 
 


